



## **Ernesettle Community School**

Biggin Hill, Ernesettle, Plymouth, PL5 2RB Tel: 01752 201177

Email: ecs@ecs.plymouth.sch.uk

www.ecs.timat.co.uk

Head of School: Mrs. E Lenszner Executive Headteacher: Mr. A Meredith



14th September 2023

Dear Kim

## **Testimonial**

I'm writing on behalf of the Inspire Multi Academy Trust (SW) to thank you and your team for sticking with us since 2021 when we first sent out tenders for pitch floodlighting at Ernesettle Community School.

Little did we know then, the issues we were about to uncover with our newly installed 3G pitch! Your enthusiasm, technical expertise and determination have been invaluable to us and saw the project through to its conclusion at the end of July 2023. From updating lighting plans to meet pitch alterations, meeting contractors on our behalf and investigating and installing electricity mains cabling, in the most horrendous of weather conditions, we thank you and your team most sincerely for your professionalism.

We now have a 3G pitch with an LED floodlighting system to be proud of for our children and the wider community to use for many years to come.

We would highly recommend Sports Lighting to anyone who is considering either installing or upgrading their floodlighting systems.

Thank you from us all.

National Support School designated by



**National Leader of Education** designated by



































